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		Dear all
We have sent a lot of messages to you recently, some of them with important information about vital support for children and families. I also know that if English is not your first language, some of the messages will have been hard to understand. To help families who speak Urdu and Punjabi, we have set up a phone support service for translation of school messages. Details follow:
        The support is being offered by Mrs Javed, one of our members of staff
        If you would like help with translation, please phone Mrs Javed on 07857 511893
        The service is available between 9am and 12pm on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays during school term time
        The phone will be switched off outside of these times
        The first session will be tomorrow, Friday 3rd April. The next session will then be Wednesday 22nd April
We hope you won’t mind if Mrs Javed contacts some of you directly by phone as we feel this is the best way to get support to the right people. If you know of other parents who would appreciate this support, we would be grateful if you would pass on the phone number.
Sending you all my very best wishes
Clare Pankhania
 






